EVACUATION ALERT RESCIND

Wednesday. September 19, 2018 13:03

The Evacuation Alert, pursuant to the Emergency Program Act issued August

22, 2018 to the area Kimsquit/Dean River Channel is rescinded.

For more information contact: Central Coast Regional District at (250) 799-5291.

Qlramunse.

Evangeline Hanuse, Deputy Emergency Program Coordinator
Central Coast Regional District



